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Ms. Beferly Towne
Western Nuclear, Inc.
Executive Office, Suite 640
134 Union Boulevard
Lakewo.d, Colorado 80228

Dear Ms. Towne:

Your letter of November 8,1979, requested a copy o.' the Environmental Report
for the Hansen Project. Your request should be made to the attention of
Mr. Milt Thompson, Cyprus Mines Corporation, Uranium Division, 1790 30th Street,
Suite 200, Boulder, Colorado 60301. As a courtesy, a copy of your letter
and this reply are being forwarded to Mr. Thompson.

Please contact Ms. Madonna E. Krug of my staff (301-427-4103) if you require
any further infomation on the Hansen Project.

.

Sincerely,
.

Hu et J. Miller
Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch
Division of Waste Management

cc: M. A. Thompson

1595 055

u,2170 /o7


